
REFURBISHMENTS
& ENHANCEMENTS

NOTICE

We would like to inform our guests that we are currently untaking a renovation of our 
wooden walkway with a slated completion date of 30 June 2025. The daily work is 
beeing carried out between the hours of 10am and 6pm, and we endeavor to keep the 
inconveniences to the barest minimum. The renovation work is also managed in 
multiple phases to ensure the least amount of impact to our guest’s stay. During this 
period, we maintain full guest access to all facilities.

Should you wish to learn more about the project, please feel free to contact us. Thank 
you for your kind understanding as we aim to continually improve our hotel 
for our guests.

The Library Team


